

ATLANTIC REGIONAL OFFICE

271 Brownlow Avenue, Dartmouth, NS B3B 1W6 Tel.: (902) 455-4180 Fax: (902) 455-5915 / cupe.ca / scfp.ca

TO: All CUPE Atlantic Region Local Presidents

FROM: Jacquie Bramwell, Atlantic Regional Director

DATE: July 3, 2020

Dear Brothers and Sisters:

It is with sincere gratitude and respect for you and the members you represent that I wish to advise you I will be retiring on July 10th.

I cannot adequately express what CUPE has meant to me over the last 43 years, first as a member, then as staff and as the Atlantic regional director. Working with CUPE has enriched my life in so many ways. I am leaving with countless memories of your accomplishments, struggles and resolve.

That said, I am leaving you in very capable hands. Tracey Pinder is the new Atlantic regional director, and I know she will work closely with you to continue our work and commitment. I am sure you'll be hearing from Tracey over the next few weeks.

I am hopeful we will meet again, whether it be on a picket line, at a rally or in person.

With much love, respect and solidarity,

Jacquie Bramwell

Jacquie Bramwell Atlantic Regional Director

:sm/cope 491

c: Tracey Pinder; Nan McFadgen; Sherry Hillier; CUPE Atlantic Region Staff

MARK HANCOCK National President/Président national CHARLES FLEURY

National Secretary-Treasurer/Secrétaire-trésorier national

DENIS BOLDUC, PAUL FAORO, FRED HAHN, JUDY HENLEY, SHERRY HILLIER